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INFORMATION RELEASE 

Sheriff Announces Custody Lieutenant Promotion 
 

Solano County Sheriff Thomas A. Ferrara has selected Sergeant Daniel Castillo for promotion to the 
position of Custody Lieutenant effective November 22, 2015. 
 
Daniel started his career with the Sheriff’s Office on February 17, 2002 when he was hired as a 
Sheriff’s Services Technician. He was promoted to Correctional Officer on January 5, 2003 and then to 
Custody Sergeant on April 3, 2011. 
 
Please join Sheriff Ferrara and the entire Solano County Sheriff’s Office in congratulating Daniel on his 
promotion. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.  Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page. 

 
 

 
Christine Castillo - Deputy Sheriff\Public Information Officer  
Solano County Sheriff’s Office  
530 Union Ave., Suite 100  
Fairfield, CA 94533  
Desk: (707)784-7511  

 

https://twitter.com/solanosheriff
http://www.facebook.com/solanosheriff

